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VALUED CUSTOMERS,  
 

In accordance with Governor Ducey’s 
Executive Order No. 2020-47 we have 
temporarily suspended our self-serve hot soup 
program.  
 

 

We do have full-service hot soup at the 
deli and cold soup available in our 

grab-n-go section. 
 

 

We appreciate your understanding. 

 

Bashas’ Supermarkets Management Team 


